
Subject: [EXT] RE: MURPHY TESTIMONY RE: Act 250 proposal 
 
I have previously testified with regards to proposed Act 250 changes.   However, after reviewing 
Liam Murphy’s presentation, I believe that my testimony would be redundant.   I agree with 
Liam and feel that the change to a PUC style review would adversely impact many participants 
because of the increased costs involved, and that ceasing to utilize the Environmental Court as 
the tribunal would be an error.   Please convey my support of Liam’s position to the Committee. 
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Ditto here. 
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